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      Fox Township Volunteer Fire Department 
                 Capital Improvement Committee 

                                     PO Box 184 
                                 Kersey, PA 15846 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Neighbors; 
 
The Fox Township Volunteer Fire Department has served the Fox Township community for over 75 years, providing fire 
protection and rescue services.  Through the generosity of our community and support from the municipality, we have 
been able to purchase and maintain state-of-the-art fire protection equipment to provide the highest quality of service 
to you, our neighbors.  Now, we have taken on a new project that will not only help us generate additional funds for our 
operations, but provide a much needed facility to our community for family parties, group meetings and non-profit 
fundraisers.   
 
The Fox Township Volunteer Fire Department, led by a special committee of the department, has taken on the task of 
building a new social hall at the Department’s Fire Station.  The social hall portion of the Fox Township fire station was 
originally constructed to provide a source of revenue to the department though rentals of the facility for social events, 
as well as the revenue generated by the social club.  The existing hall has served both the department and community 
well over the years, but it is in need of much repair and updating.  It is the plan of the committee to construct a new, 
larger building on the current gravel parking lot, next to the existing building.  Once completed, the existing building will 
be razed to allow for more parking. The key to making this project a success, is the fact that all the labor to construct the 
facility will be donated, saving two-thirds the cost of constructing the facility with paid labor.     
 
The committee heading this project began raising funds on January 1, 2014 and, to-date, we have already raised 
$80,000!  To complete the project however, we will need your support.  Donations of $100 or more will be permanently 
recognized in the new building.  All donations, however, will be greatly appreciated!  We are certain that this new 
building will prove to be an asset to the Fire Department as well as our community and hope that we can count on your 
support for this special project.  Please note that contribution made during our annual fund drive are used only for fire 
and rescue operations and will not be used towards this project.  As always, your support and generosity are greatly 
appreciated and vital to our operations. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Capital Improvements Committee 

Jamie & Kathy Dowie, Don & Cheryl Ruffner and Lee Neureiter 
       
 

Please complete this form and return it with your payment to the address below. 
 

I/we wish to support the social hall project for the Fox Twp. Volunteer Fire Dept. and our community. 
 

Enclosed is my donation of $_____________.       All donations are tax deductible according to IRS.  
 

Please make checks payable to:  Fox Twp. VFD Building Project, PO Box 184, Kersey, PA 15846 
 

Name as you wish it to appear on plaque: _______________________________________________ 
 

Donation recognition levels are as follows:   Citizen: $100 - $249    Firefighter:  $250 - $499 
Lieutenant: $500 - $999   Captain: $1,000 - $2499 and Chief:  $2,500 + 


